Info at NIRB

From: Mia Otokiak <motokiak@nirb.ca>
Sent: February-19-18 4:23 PM

To: 'Michel, Christine'

Cc: info@nirb.ca

Subject: RE: NIRB 18YNO0O2: Follow Up

Hi Christine,

Thank you very much for the clarification. We will now proceed with the Screening Process.

Best regards,

Mia Otokiak

Junior Technical Advisor

Nunavut Impact Review Board

P.O Box 1360 (29 Mitik)

Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0CO

Ph.: (867)-983-4622 Fax: (867)-983-2594
Email: motokiak@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033

From: Michel, Christine [mailto:Christine.Michel@dfo-mpo.gc.ca]
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 4:11 PM

To: Mia Otokiak

Subject: RE: NIRB 18YN002: Follow Up

Hi Mia,

Thank you for following up.
Here are answers to your questions:

- Yes, we will be staying at the Alert station for this research

- Yes, | applied for the License for fishing for scientific purpose (LFSP) from DFO for small amounts of
zooplankton. Indicated 1g of zooplankton per sampling day, maximum of 20 x 1g. | also indicated the possible
collection of benthic organisms in the LSFP application, maximum of 50 organisms.

- We will be sampling from only one station but we will be collecting multiple ice cores at this station. We hope
to sample sites with different ice conditions, one site with multiyear ice and one site with firstyear ice and
collect cores every 4 day or so. | estimate we will be collecting between 8 to 10 cores each day of sampling. We
will take part of the cores and put the remaining core back in the hole after sampling according to our sampling
protocol.

Don't hesitate if you need anything else.
All the best,
Christine

From: Mia Otokiak [mailto:motokiak@nirb.ca]
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2018 11:42 AM
To: Michel, Christine <Christine.Michel@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>




Cc: info@nirb.ca; Sophia Granchinho <sgranchinho@nirb.ca>
Subject: NIRB 18YN0O2: Follow Up

Hello Christine,

| am sending this email as a follow up to clarify a few things on your NIRB Application:

e Where will you be staying? You are using the weather haven for shelter but will you be staying at the Alert
station during your research?

e Why have you applied for a “license for fishing for Scientific Purpose” from DFO? Is it for the zooplankton
sampling?

e How many stations are you sampling from? You refer to “a station” in the application and provided a square in
the non-technical summary but I’'m guessing you will be collecting ice-cores from several locations within this
square. Is this correct?

If you have any questions for us please do not hesitate to contact me. Please also be advised to cc info@nirb.ca in all
future correspondence.

Best regards,

Mia Otokiak

Junior Technical Advisor

Nunavut Impact Review Board

P.O Box 1360 (29 Mitik)

Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0CO

Ph.: (867)-983-4622 Fax: (867)-983-2594
Email: motokiak@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033




